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Grand Knight: Felix De Los 

Santos     

Deputy GK: Jim Mendolera  

Chancellor: Robert Dumont 

Recorder: Bob Bailey 

Treasurer: Joe Ercolino 

Advocate: Don Fiscella 

Warden: Ron Molinaro 

Inside Guard: Brent Labreche 

Outside Guard: Charlie Neville 

Trustee 1yr: Jim Scialabba 

Trustee 2yr: Marco Salomon  

Trustee 3yr: Chuck Stellwag 

Fin Secretary: Ron Kuhnen 

Lecturer: Pat Becker 

Field Agent: Mark Jones 

District Deputy: Stephen 

McPhillips 

Chaplain: Fr. Hugh McGuigan 

General Membership Meeting: Next meeting Monday, May 2nd at 7:00 p.m. (In Parish Center)   

 

 

 
 

From the Grand Knight 
Greetings Brother Knights, 

Summer is quickly approaching 

and we have fewer events.  I 

would like to thank all who 

helped during the Easter Egg 

Hunt, handing out Palm on Palm 

Sunday, and assisting our priests 

sprinkling holy water during 

Easter mass. We will be handing 

out flowers for Mother’s Day. 

Volunteers are needed to handout 

flowers. Please help us during our 

Breakfast buffet on the 28 & 29th  

Brother Charlie Neville spent 

several days at Health Park 

Medical Center and is back at 

Life Care Center of Estero, 

visitors are welcome.   

Monday May 2 Business 

Meeting 

Sunday May 8 Mother’s Day 

Flower handout 

Thursday May 26 Planning 

Meeting, Room 301 

Saturday May 28  Breakfast 

setup  

Sunday May 29  Breakfast after 

every mass.  Servers and cleanup 

crew needed. 

 

Our Business meeting will be  

Monday, May 2nd   in the parish 

center at 7 pm.  

 

God Bless 

 

 

Felix De Los Santos Jr 

Grand Knight Council #10498 

 

May 2022 

 

Charity, Unity, Fraternity, 

Patriotism 

Officers for 2021-2022 Fraternal Year 
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From the Chancellor 

Hello Brother Knights, 

I hope everyone had a good 

Easter.  Our Easter egg hunt was 

great.  We brought back some of 

the fun for the Kids that has been 

missing over the past two years.  

Thank you to the Ladies Society 

,Youth Minister Rebecca 

Borkowski, students, and all the 

Knights for their help.  Please 

look at some of the pictures in 

this Sunday’s bulletin taken by 

brother Knight Ed Weil of the 

Easter Egg hunt. 

I also need to thank you for all 

those who helped usher 

throughout Easter Week . 

We will need any Knight who can 

help, to pass out Mother’s Day 

flowers after all Masses May 7th 

and 8th. 

Prayers are needed for brother 

Knight Charlie Neville.  He now 

is in Hospice care at Estero Life 

Center on Williams and 41.  

Continue to pray for all those 

Knights who have passed and for 

our ill. 

Mary Pray For Us, 

Bob Du Mont  

630-352-1979 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please pray for the following brothers, family members, and significant others: Tony 

Almeida, Kathy Boss (wife of Joe Boss Jr.), Kathy Corbett (wife of Bill Corbett), Joe 

Drago, Bob Dumont, Jim Culley, John Fazackerly, Horace “Bud” Fichera, Joe Klempka, 

Charlie and Pat Neville,  Jes Jensen, Ron Molinaro, Leon Quesnette, Jim Scialabba, Jackie 

Erickson. 

 

 

 

From the Pro Life Office 

Hello Brother Knights, 

The Spring 2022 40 Days for 

Life campaign in Ft Myers has 

concluded. Thanks to all fellow 

Knights who have participated, 

in private, personal prayer or 

public prayer. For the global 40 

Days for Life program, we can 

report the following results to 

date: 

 

- 21,000 babies saved (that 

we know of) 

- 114 abortion facilities 

closed 

- 229 abortion workers 

have converted and left 

their “work” 

 

Did you know there is a group of 

Catholic men and women in Ft 

Myers who pray publicly from 

9AM to 1PM every day that 

Planned Parenthood is open. 

This is the United Vigil for Life, 

and you can find them at 6418 

Commerce Park Dr Mon-Fri 

during those hours. Also, if 

anyone would like to observe 

Sidewalk Advocacy and 

Counseling, you can contact Bob 

at 267-733-2737 (text or voice). 

 

Here is a brief (5 minute) video 

from the Sisters of Life, founded 

in NYC by past Cardinal 

O’Connor, describing what they 

have learned through many years 

of pro-life ministry. 

 

https://m.youtube.com/watch?v=

yDybGawQCpg 

 

Until next month…. 

For the Knights, 

 

Bob Reynolds 

https://m.youtube.com/watch?v=yDybGawQCpg
https://m.youtube.com/watch?v=yDybGawQCpg
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James F Fabry  5/1 

Leon R Quesnette Sr 5/2 

William R Heaslip Sr 5/3 

Lawrence I Hardy  5/4 

Jon M Mc Lain  5/5 

Dale C Milcetich  5/6 

Thomas L Copmann  5/7 

Herman J Mancini  5/10 

Thomas J Kinsella  5/12 

Lee D Jones  5/15 

William T Corbett  5/17 

Thomas  Aiello  5/20 

Timothy J Brutsche  5/22 

Dennis  Madden  5/23 

Daniel J Blanchard  5/23 

Ronald J LoFranco  5/25 

Gaetano G Passaretti  6/1 

Joseph R Pavich Sr 6/2 

George  Mantikas  6/10 

Donald P Labonte  6/16 
  

 

 

In Case of Death: At the death of a Brother Knight, notify the Grand Knight or the next in charge, who will then 

contact the family and offer sympathy and help from the Council.  The Council member contacting the family should 

ask whether a wake will be held and if so, whether the family would like the Council to do a rosary service.  If a Mass 

will be offered, the family should be asked if they would like a resolution of condolence to be presented.  Any 

ceremonial presentation requested should be done only with permission of the clergy.  If the deceased Brother is a 4th 

Degree member, the Grand Knight will notify the Insurance Field Agent and the Faithful Navigator of the Assembly.  

 

Grand Knight: Felix De Los Santos.  Email: FDELOSSANTOS@OUTLOOK.COM.   Telephone (973) 449-2412 

  

Please visit our website at http://www.kofccouncil10498.org/ for additional information and upcoming events. 

 

Please contact our new Financial Secretary Ronald Kuhnen (715) 215-0408, kuhnen10498@gmail.com , to make 

updates to your personal profile (change of address, change or added phone, email address, etc.)  

 

To add or delete from the prayer list above, or correct birthday and/or name please contact Pat Becker.  

 

Publisher: Patrick Becker. E-mail:patbecker50@yahoo.com Telephone: (239) 948-7534 

 

May 

mailto:FDELOSSANTOS@OUTLOOK.COM

